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Newsletter of the Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet 
 
Tune up races! 
 
As forecast by the Secretary (me!), the winds were around 14 kts out of the NW – gusting 
~25 with temps in the mid 30s. Crew from Trevelyan, Ayla’s Ride, Snitch and Fantasy were 
present! And as far as we know, only Invictus sailed at all! Although it must be admitted that 
we had a fine sail and saw or rounded Crowbar, Ladoga, Bleu [sic] and Far Maplewood. 
 
Indeed, the weather was pretty, ahem, miserable in the morning as it was snowing 
horizontally for many hours - no one was really in the mood for sailing. Grumblings on the 
order of “If I’d wanted to sail in weather like this I could have just stayed in England” were 
overheard… 
 
Spring Races 1 & 2 next week! 
 
Next Sunday, May 6, we’ll have the first couple of races in the Spring series! Skippers’ 
Meeting at 12:30 at the South Pavilion at IYC followed by races beginning at 1:30! Be there 
or be on shore! 
 
Register before it’s too late! 
 
If you want to enjoy all of the fantastic benefits of being a Cruising Fleet member you’ll want 
to get your registration form in before the prices treble! You can find the form on the 
Cruising Fleet’s own web site: WWW.CruisingFleet.Org. The form can be found in the 
Documents section! Consider, if you well, also sending your registration info to me! Thank 
you!!! On the web site you can also find the calendar and other information regarding the 
Fleet and racing with us! 
 
See you on the water! 
 
 
Charles Witherup 
CLCF Secretary 
CLCFCrew@Gmail.com 
http://www.CruisingFleet.org 
 


